
P. O. BOX 426 SOUTHEAST MISSISSIPPI BROADCASTING COMPANY 

MAGEE, MISSISSIPPI 

MARCH 10, 1959 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
RFD 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pa. 

PHONE 3513 

Dear Mr Geary, 

Its with pleasure that I receive your letter concerning 
receptionoof my Radio station on February 26, 1959. 
I have had several letters concerning reception of our 
signal in your locality or should I just say in Penn; 
however, most of the best letters center around the eastern 
part of your state. 

The farthest I believe I have had letter concerning 
reception was from Ont. Canada and then .another from 
Staten Island, New York. We thank yoL u very much. 

This station is only a 500 Watt station with hopes 
in the very near future of reaching higher power. 

Thank you again for your nice letter. 

Very truly yo s, 

ce-) 
HULON MATHIS (BOB) 
Chief Engineer 
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SERVING THE COUNTIES OF SIMPSON, SMITH, JEFF DAVIS & COVINGTON. 


